
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 03/17/2021 

 

Those in attendance were: Eric Womack, Brandi Clough, Krystin Gentry, Julie Menk, Will 
Mackey, Charity Robinson, Glenn Ingram, Susan Womack, Becky Strunk, Mark Wilson, Morgan 
Ingram, Beth Dail and Mark Johnson 

 

 Etowah Heroes – Will reported that attendance was up, there were no left over bags, all 
sponsor money is in, waiting on runsignup to send money collected through them to decide on 
donation amount to give to Reserves.  

New Meeting Location will be Downtown Civic Center on the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 
5:30 pm. 

Issues to meet with city on: 

• Trying to get the 5k Heroes course permanently marked. 
• Clean up on Hinds Road at Falls 
• Clean up on Oak Street Downtown 

 

Divisions: 

 Website: Nothing to Report 

Social: Nothing to Report. 

Grand Prix: Nothing to Report 

Miles: Nothing to Report 

Membership: Nothing to Report 

Rookies: Going to start working on schedule 

Apparel: Steven is leaving and going out on his own. Tabling Online Store for now. 

Trails: Friends of the Falls will be cleaning on Hinds Road, Steven Miles can do medals 
for Spring Trail, Age group awards will be whisky glasses or mugs, finisher of the half 
marathon will get cow bells, Becky is helping with the course, Eric water stations, 
Friends of the Fall will help gather volunteers. Thoughts on Relic run and use old shirts, 
glasses and medals for future social?  

Equipment: Local races are depending heavily on us to get their course marked and 
supply equipment. This includes putting up the arch.  



Women’s/Kid Division: Nothing to Report  

Upcoming Events: Gadsden State Swoop 5k is April 10th 

Next Meeting: April 21st (Wednesday) at 5:30 pm in person at Downtown Civic Center. 
Mask are required in building.  

 

 


